
Social 7: Unit One – Final Presentation - Rubric 

 Mastery Attaining Beginning 

Pacific Rim Country 
- Environment 
- Trade 
- Culture 
- 1 Current 

Event 
- Countries it 

has conflict 
and/or 
cooperation 
with 

Presentation includes 
all required elements 
with a good amount of 
detail  

Presentation includes 
all required elements  

Presentation does not 
include all required 
elements 

Written using own 
words 

Words are original with 
little use of textbook 
and/or notes 

Words are partly from 
textbook and/or notes 
and partly own words 

Words are directly 
from textbook and/or 
notes with little 
changes 

Quantity of research A minimum of 2 or 
more examples are 
shared for each 
element including 
explanation/details 

A minimum of 2 or 
more examples are 
shared for each 
element  

1 example is shared for 
each element    

Quality of information 
and research  

Information presented 
is detailed, organized, 
and clearly written. 

Information presented 
is somewhat detailed, 
organized and clearly 
written. 

Information presented 
is difficult to 
understand.  

 

 

 

 

 


